
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 30 March 2006 

3. BOARD MEMBERS’ INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
 
 Members provided updates on community activities/Council issues, in line with the Board’s Objective 

No. 2 - “To ensure local people’s needs are being represented”. 
 
 On the matter of the Hansen Park toilets, it was agreed that information on the matters raised be 

sought from staff and further that a response also be obtained from the local police. 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


